

Louis M. Marinaro President Imarinaro@nabetlocal11.org

March 17, 2020

BULLETIN – CORONAVIRUS SITUATION

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

In response to the Coronavirus situation, the physical offices of Local 11 will be closed from March 18th through March 31st. The staff will be working remotely as they have access to email. The office phones are set up to receive messages and will be checked regularly throughout the day. You can leave messages for any of the Officers or Staff by calling the Local 11 office phone number (212) 757-3065.

If you need to speak to me, please don't hesitate to contact me on my cell (917) 414-8706, or by email lmarinaro@nabetlocal11.org at any time. I will do my very best to get back to you as soon as possible. We will also be posting updated information as soon as it is available on our social media platforms.

Local 11 Website:

www.nabetlocal11.org

Local 11 Twitter Acct:

https://twitter.com/CwaNew

Local 11 Facebook Acct:

https://www.facebook.com/Nabet-Cwa-Local-11-NewYork-City-148522762407810/

We will continue to update you as things progress.

Fraternally,

Louis M. Marinaro

NABET-CWA Vice President

NABET-CWA Local 11 President

